March 1st 2012

Dear Committee

My Name is Mohamoud Hassan I am a community activist.

I fully support the proposal of the Citizens Committee for Fair Redistricting. This proposal would unite our neighborhoods; give our community the opportunity to have better representation at the City of Minneapolis.

I believe that Cedar Riverside and Seward East, Elliot Park, Venture Village and the Phillips community should be in the new Ward 6th.

The community is fully behind the proposal and we hope that you give it your consideration.

Thank you!